There has not been any specific work on my project. The work already done on my project is the ontologies that I will be working with: the Cell Cycle Ontology, the Gene Ontology, and the Mouse Genome Informatics Database. Erick Antezana, a Systems Engineer,
Mikel Egaña Aranguren, a PhD Student at University of Manchester, a senior lecturer in Bioinformatics in the Bio and Health Informatics Group at the University of Manchester 
Robert Stevens,
Bernard De Baets, a professor at KERMIT,
Ward Blondé, a
Ph.D. Student at Ghent University, Steven Vercruysse, a Postdoc at
NTNU, Vladimir Mironov, a Senior Engineer at the Institutt for biologi, and
Martin Kuiper, an associate professor at NTNU, worked on and researched the Cell Cycle Ontology (Citation). The GO Consortium works continuously on the Gene ontology. They are expected to regularly contribute to the GO with significant submissions (Citation). 





